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Monday 10th July 2023		
Dear Potential Deputy Headteacher, 

We are the School Council of Poulton St Chad’s and we are excited that you might be our new Deputy Headteacher. 

We really love our school because everyone is very welcoming; the children are friendly and kind; the staff try to help children and look out for them; our lessons are fun; we are competitive and have good sportsmanship; we have lots of clubs that include everyone; our school is in nice grounds and we do lots of fundraising to help those who need it. 

We would like our new Deputy to be:
A wonderful teacher who is: 
· kind and patient 
· clever- with lots of experience working with children
· teaches exciting lessons in all subjects
· is fun and brings learning to life with great trips and visitors 

A wonderful Christian who: 
· knows a lot about God and the Bible 
· leads great worship 
· is caring and forgiving
· works well with our parents and school community 

A wonderful leader who:
· helps to keep us safe
· is calm and fair and helps keep behaviour excellent at St Chad’s.
· We would like our Deputy to be strict but not too strict (we are not a military camp!) 
· is trustworthy and a good listener who lets us speak
· is friendly to all our teachers

If you think you would like to work here please contact Mrs Bitsakaki our Headteacher and come and visit us. 
We hope to meet you soon 😊

From the St Chad’s School Council						
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